
Stars of the Week 
 

Purple: Cora 

Green: Reuben 
Red: Olivia 
Blue:Zachary 
 

 
Dolce Dinners 

 
 
 
 

Please see the important letter 
below regarding changes to 

payment arrangements. 
 
 

Just a short newsletter this week, 

as all focus has been with our 

Year 6 pupils and their Sats 

 

 

 

 

 
Key Stage 2 SATS 

 
 
 

This week has been very busy and 
tiring for Year 6. They have worked 

incredibly hard all year and also 
Miss Hawkins. We are very proud 

of their efforts and how they 
approached the tests. 

 
To mark the end of the week we all 

enjoyed a chippy treat for lunch! 
 
 

Robinwood 
Maes-y-Nant, Cross Lanes, 
Wrexham 
 

Wishing all our Year 5 and 
6 pupils, an enjoyable 

experience at Robinwood. 

 
Reminder, please refer to 
Miss Hawkins Class Dojo 

message, regarding 
preparation for the trip. 

 
Children not going to 

Robinwood, should attend 
school as usual. 

 
 

 

Next Pride Assembly 
 

 Friday 26th May  
 

Pride Assemblies take place 
at 9.10am. Please send in any 

certificates or awards 
achieved at home, to be 
presented during Pride. 

 
 
 
 

 

“Let your light shine.” Matthew 5:16 

@broadietweets 

Class of the Week 
 

Blue 
 

  

Measles 

 
 

This message has been sent to 

schools this week 

UKHSA is investigating 

increased cases of measles in 

England since January 2023. 

Cases so far identified include 

children and adults; many with 

recent travel history. 

Uptake of the MMR vaccine 
among children has also seen a 
steady decline over the last few 
years which means more of the 
population are potentially 
exposed to infection. 

As we enter the warmer 
months, we can expect 
increased mixing in a variety of 
settings including at festivals, 
through foreign travel and 
social events. 

The risk to the UK population 
remains low, but we are asking 
people to be alert to signs and 
symptoms and ensure that 
they or their children have 
received two doses of the 
MMR vaccination 

See below for symptoms. 

 

 

http://www.broadbottom.tameside.sch.uk/
http://www.broadbottom.tameside.sch.uk/


 
 
 

Measles Key Public Health Messages 

 

Since the introduction of the measles vaccine in 1968 it is estimated that 20 million measles cases and 4,500 
deaths have been prevented in the UK. 

Measles is highly contagious and can lead to complications such as ear infections, pneumonia, and inflammation 
of the brain which require hospitalisation and on rare occasions can lead to long term disability or death. 

Spending 15 minutes or more in direct contact with someone infected with measles is enough to catch the 
infection. People whose immunity is compromised, pregnant women and unvaccinated children are at increased 
risk of severe disease. 

Measles symptoms to be aware of include: 

· high fever 

· sore, red, watery eyes 

· coughing 

· aching and feeling generally unwell 

· a blotchy red brown rash, which usually appears after the initial symptoms. 

Anyone with symptoms that could be measles is advised to stay at home and phone their GP or NHS 111 for 
advice, rather than visiting the surgery or A&E. This is because measles spreads very quickly and easily and so it is 
important to try and prevent the illness spreading further. 

People who have symptoms should also especially try to stay away from areas where you could come into 
contact with vulnerable people such as schools, nurseries or care homes. 

The free MMR vaccine is a safe and effective way of protecting against measles, as well as mumps and rubella. 

For more information about measles, see the nhs.uk website  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 


